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I am writing to support the continuation of the moratorium against fracking in the Delaware River
Basin.

This method of drilling produces toxic wastewater with high levels of radioactivity.

It is harmful to the health of people in four states who receive their drinking water from this source.

There is NO foolproof method to purify toxic wastewater.

There is NO foolproof method to prevent accidents from fracking.

One accident will destroy the purity of this water source for years if not forever.

Pollution of this water will harm our health and our children's health.

Your job is to protect the citizens who depend on pure drinking water, not to enrich the companies
that are making a fortune from fracking. 

Please continue to do your job and maintain the moratorium and protect the water supply of citizens
in the Delaware River Basin.
 


